Tuesday 215t April, 2020

Thank You, NHS

Dear Parents/Carers,

For the past few weeks, staff from Banks Road Primary School, Holy Trinity Catholic Primary School and St.
Austin’s Catholic Primary School have been working together to provide a safe space for the children of key
workers. This has been vital in ensuring that critical services, such as the NHS, can continue to look after us
all.

To say thank you to those who work in the NHS we are hoping to create a book of your children’s writing.
Children from each school will have the opportunity to take part. The book will then go on sale (price to be
confirmed) to parents/carers, with all profits going directly to the NHS.

Children from Year 6 to Nursery can take part. Taking part is completely free! We don’t mind if parents/carers
help children record the children’s stories and poems but they must be the children’s own ideas!

Stories and poems should be based around the theme of “How the world healed”. They can be long or short
—there is no limit!

All stories and poems should be typed up and sent to thankyounhs@banksroad.liverpool.sch.uk by Friday
8t May. Please ensure that they include your child’s full name, year group and name of school.

Have fun writing!

Linda Gibson, Headteacher, Banks Road Primary School
Helen Raley-Williams, Headteacher, Holy Trinity Catholic Primary School

Collette Hickey, Headteacher, St. Austin’s Catholic Primary School
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